
From: Walton, Katherine S. <KWalton@schiffhardin.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 11:47 AM 
To: Gruen, Andrea M - DNR 
Cc: Rodriguez, Gabriel M.; Kristin Holloway Jones (kristin.jones@newellco.com); 

Beggs, Tauren R - DNR; Nelson, William J - DNR 
Subject: RE: Newell Operating Company - Former Newton Gravel Pit August Bimonthly 

Update 
 
Hello, Andrea – Apologies for missing the August 15 report date. Since our June 15 update, 

the City and NOC had their quarterly call on July 8 to discuss the status of site investigation 

activities, as well as the proposed water main extension project.  Earlier this week, counsel 

for the City transmitted to NOC the results from recent sampling events.  NOC continues to 

review those results.  NOC awaits from the City answers to questions regarding the City’s 

2020 costs, as well as its demand for payment of a portion of those costs. NOC and the City 

plan to have their next quarterly call the week of October 26. I will provide a further update 

on Monday, November 22 – unless the Department would like to receive one earlier. 

 

Best, 

Katie 

 

 

 
Katherine Walton 
Partner 
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
kwalton@schiffhardin.com  
d +1.312.258.5567 | f +1.312.258.5600  
 

Schiff Hardin LLP  
233 South Wacker Drive | Suite 7100 | Chicago, IL 60606  
schiffhardin.com | v-card | view bio  

 

 

From: Gruen, Andrea M - DNR [mailto:Andrea.Gruen@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 9:10 AM 
To: Walton, Katherine S. <KWalton@schiffhardin.com> 
Cc: Rodriguez, Gabriel M. <grodriguez@schiffhardin.com>; Kristin Holloway Jones 
(kristin.jones@newellco.com) <kristin.jones@newellco.com>; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
<Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>; Nelson, William J - DNR <William.Nelson@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: [EXT] Newell Operating Company - Former Newton Gravel Pit August Bimonthly Update 
 

 CAUTION: External email. 

Good morning Katherine, 
 
On April 30, 2021, the department requested that Newell Operating Company (NOC) continue to 
provide bimonthly updates (on the 15th of each required month) regarding the cost sharing agreement 
status between NOC and the City of Manitowoc regarding the Manitowoc City / Former Newton Tn 
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Gravel Pit site (the Site).  The last bimonthly update that the department has received regarding the Site 
was on June 15, 2021.   
 
The department is requesting that you please provide the status update that was requested to be 
included in the bimonthly reports by September 27, 2021. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Andrea 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

 

Andrea Gruen 

Environmental Enforcement Specialist  
Investigations & Environmental Enforcement Section 
Division of Public Safety & Resource Protection 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave.  
Green Bay, WI  54313 
Phone: (920) 366-1980 
Andrea.Gruen@Wisconsin.gov 
 

dnr.wi.gov 

   
 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This message and any attachments may contain confidential 

information protected by the attorney-client or other privilege. 

If you believe that it has been sent to you in error, 

please reply to the sender that you received the message in 

error. Then delete it. Thank you. 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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